

## Membership memo from the President

September 8th, 2023

Dear Comrades of Eastview Branch 462,

At our September 5<sup>th</sup>, 2023, General meeting, a motion was passed to reimplement a "no hats" policy in the lower lounge in honour of our Veterans. This motion will be in effect as of the date of this memo.

Effective September 8<sup>th</sup>, 2023, the executive has implemented a \$5.00 entry fee for non branch members for our Friday and Sunday entertainment. These fees will help the Branch with increased expenses.

The Early bird campaign has started so please renew your membership to help support our Branch. We have a lot of events coming up and I will be doing a Presidents Newsletter.

Should you have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me directly at my email address below.

Tel: 613-741-9539

email: RCL462@rogers.com

Thank you

Angela Bourassa

Ms. Angela Bourassa President Eastview Branch 462 President@rcl462.ca